
Maths

In Maths this week, we made comparisons between containers and stated which

held more/less/an equal amount of capacity. We also ordered pictures of cups

showing an amount of liquid, from empty to full. We also used number lines, or the

counting on technique to find number bonds to 20.

Phonics

This week we have been revising all of the sounds we have learnt this term and

revisiting sounds from previous terms.

Dear Parents and Carers,

English

Our Gingerbread Man friend left us a little surprise in class, where he gave us

ingredients to make our own gingerbread man cookies! We set to work on

Wednesday baking the gingerbread men, we had so much fun and the children

did an amazing job measuring, mixing and decorating their biscuits! Once we

baked (and ate) the gingerbread men, we wrote clear instructions explaining in

simple steps how to make gingerbread men.



Well done to our Year 1 Stars of the week, 

Olivia and Sidney 

Congratulations to our Bright Spark, Eve!

Science

This week in science we sorted objects into groups using sorting hoops. The children

worked in groups of three to decide how they would sort their objects (hard/soft,

waterproof/not waterproof, translucent/opaque, etc) and worked together to sort

the objects correctly.

The children have worked so hard this term and deserve a good rest! Please

continue to listen to your children read when you can. I will not send any spellings

home over the half term break, but if your child wishes to practise their writing, they

could keep a little diary of what they get up to ☺

We hope you have a lovely half term! Best wishes,

Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Milllar and Miss Hall


